
 

 

 

 
Jason Wood 

c/o EPIC Golfing Society 

Sent by email 

 

1st August 2022  

 

Dear Jason,  

On behalf of Haven House Children’s Hospice, I would like to say a big thank you for 

choosing us as the beneficiary from the EPIC Golf Society event and the generous donation 

of £6000. It was a fabulous event and we were honoured that you chose Haven House to 

benefit. Please treat this letter as your official receipt. 

Your support means we can provide a range of services to seriously ill children and their 

families to support them through the most difficult circumstances imaginable. Our services are 

vital, and your donation helps more children access these services either at the hospice or in 

their family home.  

I’ve attached our recent newsletter which will highlight the families that we are currently looking 

after; on behalf of our families, thank you for the amazing support. 

I look forward to hopefully working with you again and if there are future opportunities, it would 

be amazing if you would consider Haven House. I’d also be delighted to show you around our 

hospice if you’d be interested. 

Warm regards 

Kate 

Kate Rosenthal 
Corporate Partnerships Manager  
katerosenthal@havenhouse.org.uk  
07593 132 178 
 

 

 


